@ MOUNT EBAL ANNUAL HOMECOMING

JUNE 4, 1989 --- SUNDAY MORNING
TIME: 11:30 AM
SPEAKER: REV. KENNETH CROUSE

Dear Friends:

It is with great pleasure that I invite you and yours to be present for the
annualHomecoming of Mt. Ebal inDenton, NC.

Qur speaker for the day will be The Reverend Kenneth Crouse.
He is a retired Methodist minister from the Western North Carolina Conference.
Central United Methodist in Denton was most fortunate to have Mr. Crouse for

four years,

I will be looking forward to Rev. Crouses’ message and I certainly hope to see
everyone in church and later "UNDER THE OLD OAK TREES" for some ‘good old’

Christian Fellowship and eating. Bring your family and friends and let’s make
this a HOMECOMING to be Remembered!

Sincerely,

A S

John E. Sexton, President
Mt. Ebal Memorial Association

JS/sws

COVERED DISH PICNIC LUNCH

UNDER THE OLD OAK TREES AFTER THE MORNING WORSHIP SERVICE.,
BRING ALL THE FAMILY TO SHARE IN THE MEMORIES.
SEE YOU SUNDAY, JUNE 4, 1988,




